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Mission Co-workers
Lynn and Sharon 
Kandel
and the people of South Sudan

pcusa.org/lynn-and-sharon-kandel

sharon.kandel@yahoo.com 
kendowashere@yahoo.com



Lynn and Sharon Kandel
Serving Christ in South Sudan

Lynn and Sharon are working alongside the Presbyterian Church in South Sudan (PCOSS) doing 
logistical work to build and rebuild school buildings, help organize a teacher training project, and 
assist with reporting on a peace and reconciliation project for our South Sudanese partners. They 
also support other mission co-workers in South Sudan with logistical needs. “We are praying that 
the education aspect of our work will help improve the rate of women and young girls entering 
school. With education, there comes the possibility of better jobs, better health and a more 
positive future,” they say. Lynn and Sharon are called to South Sudan and know that God holds 
them and the people they work alongside in His love and protection.

Give: presbyterianmission.org/donate/E200524

Give by check: �Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)  
PO Box 643700, Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700

Learn more about supporting Presbyterian mission workers,  
Call 800-728-7228, x5611.

Learn more about Presbyterian World Mission at pcusa.org/worldmission

Birthdays
Lynn-February 9
Sharon-April 27

Anniversary
March 20

Accounts
E200524-individuals
D507585-congregations

Personal Information 

 “Like good stewards of the manifold grace of God, serve one another  
with whatever gift each of you has received.” 1 Peter 4:10


